
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � AUGUST 19, 2002 
 
BY-LAW APPOINTING MUNICIPAL LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS 

Recommendation 

The Director of Legal Services, in consultation with the Senior Manager of By-law Enforcement, 
recommends that By-law 100-2000 be amended to appoint Municipal Law Enforcement Officers. 

Purpose 

The purpose of this By-law is to appoint officers for the purposes of the Corporation of the City of 
Vaughan. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Due to staffing changes within By-law Enforcement, it has become necessary to amend By-law  
100-2000, in order that  current staff may be appointed to enforce By-laws of The Corporation of 
the City of Vaughan and other By-laws as may be required.  

Conclusion 

It is appropriate to amend the By-law at this time. 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Tony Thompson 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Heather A. Wilson 
Director of Legal Services 
 

 


